Teaching ob-gyn care for American Indians

Through the Postgraduate Course on Obstetric, Neonatal, and Gynecologic Care, ACOG Fellows play an integral role each year in the education of health care providers who serve American Indians and Alaska Natives.

About half of the faculty members of the course are ACOG Fellows. The annual course, which was held in Denver in June, was developed by ACOG for the US Indian Health Service and is geared toward IHS, tribal, and urban primary care providers and nurses.

Physicians, clinical nurses, nurse practitioners, certified nurse midwives, and physician assistants spend four days attending lectures and participating in interactive workshops, learning important concepts in ob-gyn and neonatal care management. This year, a Neonatal Resuscitation Program course was offered before the conference.

